

THE SUQUAMISH TRIBE

Office of the Superintendent

Joe Davalos Post Office Box 498 Suquamish, WA 98392-0498 Phone (360) 394-8675

June 10, 2020

Dear Superintendent of Public Instruction Reykdal,

The Suquamish Tribe wishes to renew the State of Washington - Suquamish Tribe Education Compact with OSPI for an additional three (3) year term as contemplated in Part II of the Compact.

The Suquamish Tribe will continue our grade six through grade twelve configuration at Chief Kitsap Academy and follow all assurances as outlined in the compact. We look forward to our continued excellent relationship with OSPI and the Office of Native Education.

We will continue to provide a meaningful and quality education for our community.

Regards,

Leonard Forsman

Suquamish Tribal Chairman

DocuSigned by:

Joe Pavalos —37D17A9A91D640E...

> Joe Davalos Superintendent

Suquamish Tribe Education Department

Chris Reykdal
State Superintendent
of Public Instruction

his P.S. Reykal

Date: